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WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening

attachments or clicking links. 
.

Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP GDP Order 2015)

District ref: 6/2018/1531/ADV

HCC ref: WH/192/2018 

HCC received: 29/06/2018

Area manager: Manjinder Sehmi

Case officer: Oliver Sowerby

Location

Plot 5000
Mosquito Way 

Hatfield

AL10 9AY

Application type

Advertisement Consent

Proposal

Installation of 3 x Illuminated wall-mounted fascia signs

Decision

Notice is given under article 18 of the Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)

(England) Order 2015 that the Hertfordshire County Council as Highway Authority does not wish to restrict

the grant of permission.

The Highway Authority does not wish to restrict the grant of planning permission.

HIGHWAY INFORMATIVE:

I recommend inclusion of the following Advisory Note (AN) to ensure that any works as part of this

development are carried out in accordance with the provisions of the Highways Act 1980 and other relevant

processes.

1). The intensity of illumination shall be controlled at a level that is within the limit recommended by the

Institution of Lighting Engineers in the publication ‘Technical Report No 5: Brightness of Illuminated

Advertisements’ and ‘Guidance Notes for the Reduction of Obtrusive Light GN01:2011’.

COMMENTS:

The applicant seeks planning permission for the following development:



Installation of 3 x Illuminated wall-mounted fascia signs

The Highway Authority note the specification of the signs as set out within the application form and elevation

plans. The proposed signage is acceptable in principle. The Highway Authority recommend the inclusion of

the aforementioned Advisory Note in order to ensure that the signs are in compliance with the provisions of

the relevant lighting standards.

 

Oliver Sowerby

Date 18/07/2018
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